
Printed on: 29/04/2015 09:05:17

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Luisa Fabbian OBJ2015/1243/P 24/04/2015  17:34:20 I would like to object to this planning application for the following reasons:

1. Height of the proposed new buildings will cause intense incovenience in terms of privacy, sunlight 

and view to the adjoining properties at Sunny Mews and Gloucester Avenue.

2. Submitted Daylight and Sunlight report seems not to consider any of the properties affected by the 

erection of the two new 5 storey buildings.

3. Development not in line with existing Primrose Hill CA ideals and does not respect the area in any 

way.

4. Substantial increase in traffic and associated discomfort and road safety concerns to existing 

neighbours in the community.

5. Likely substantial increase in demand for street parking in what is already a difficult area to park in.

6. The presence of a "towering" 5 storey building will have considerable negative impact to existing 

property values (all while advantaging the developer of the proposed site).
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